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Henrico Police to Host Open House Events 
 

Chief Humberto I. Cardounel, Jr. and his command staff cordially invite you to attend one 
of our upcoming open house events.  The Henrico County Police Division recognizes the 
important role our community plays in keeping Henrico safe and how community 
engagement is a proven and effective way to reduce crime.  To strengthen our community 
partnerships, Chief Cardounel and his command staff will be present at these events which 
are being held at each of our patrol stations.     
 
These events will provide an opportunity for the Chief of Police and the Commanding 
Officer of each patrol station to meet personally with residents and business 
representatives who live and work in that area of the county. There will be tours of the 
facilities, as well as tables and displays featuring some of our specialized units, educational 
information, and crime prevention tips. These events are part of the Police Division’s 
continuous commitment to forging partnerships with its community to reduce crime. 
 

When and Where: 
Saturday, June 1, 2019 
 
South Patrol Station, 561 Eastpark Court, 10-11:30 a.m. 
 
Central Patrol Station, 7850 Villa Park Drive, 1-2:30 p.m. 
 
West Patrol Station, 7701 E. Parham Road, 3-4:30 p.m. 
 
 
Our media partners are welcome to attend.  
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